
PCC.III/DEC.11 (V-96) 
Comments on Guidelines on Certification 

 
The Fifth Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III decided to instruct the 
Executive Secretary to send to all Member countries a document presented by the United 
States (PCC.III-358/96) which contains its comments on draft resolution PCC.I-244/96 to 
permit them to incorporate new elements in preparation for the next meeting of PCC.I. 
 


